
PUBLIC NOTICE 

      It is hereby informed to the public that the official website of Indo-German 

Tool Room, Indore (IGTR Indore) is www.igtr-indore.com. Any other 

website claiming to represent IGTR Indore is not authorized and does not bear 

any responsibility of IGTR Indore. 

       Users are advised to rely only on the official website for authentic 

information regarding courses, admissions, tenders, and other official 

announcements. IGTR Indore shall not be held responsible for any information, 

transactions, or communication made through unauthorized websites. 

For any clarifications, please contact us through the official channels provided 

on our website. 

                                                                                                      By Order 

                                                                                                     General Manager 

 

http://www.igtr-indore.com/

